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The SSG would like to thank ETSI TC LI for their liaison dated 2 April 2004 and welcomes the opportunity to work with ETSI and other SDOs on this topic.  

The SSG is acutely aware and has taken great care not to duplicate work that is on going in other organizations.  As such, the SSG does not intend to produce any LI normative documentation.  The original intention was to produce high-level document focusing on LI requirements for harmonization and convergence.  As an initial step towards this, the SSG has decided to develop a technical survey documenting the general concepts, the existing LI work, with illustrative examples, as necessary.

With that as the agreed upon goal, the current status of the LI work in the SSG is as follows:

While temporary documents TD50r1 and TD62r1 (SSG November 2003 meeting at Geneva), now numbered TD39 and TD40 (SSG April 2004 meeting at Moscow) are the current baseline text, the SSG recognizes that these documents require substantial reworking to develop the intended technical survey deliverable, which will be in the form of a Supplement, not a Recommendation.

The SSG will be unable to complete this work during this study period, so this work is identified for completion in the next ITU-T study period (2005-2008).

The SSG hopes this information reduces the level of concern and looks forward to future collaboration with ETSI TC LI and other SDOs as this work progresses. We would specifically welcome any input related to the above mentioned LI survey.
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